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MAYOR EMANUEL STATEMENT ON MONETARY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
 
“Our students’ ability to attend college should not be held hostage to the Governor’s 
political agenda. I applaud efforts made by Democratic legislative leaders who pushed to 
override the Governor’s shortsighted veto of funding for the Monetary Assistance Program, 
which makes it possible for thousands of Chicago’s students to afford a college education. 
In Chicago, we believe that a college degree should be determined by a student’s 
willingness to work, not their ability to pay.”  
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